
Spectator Information for 2024 Danmark Trophy 

Welcome to the 2024 Danmark Trophy. Spectators, please read the information below to ensure 
you can successfully watch racing this weekend. Saturday is a busy day on-campus with additional 
home sporting events. 

Arrival: All Visitors to the US Coasty Guard Academy need to have a Real ID compliant ID or 
Passport to gain entrance.  

Spectating: Spectators are encouraged to watch sailing from the Observation Deck or the 
causeway to Jacob’s Rock. Spectators are not permitted on the Dinghy Docks. 

Parking: Parking at the waterfront will be busy on Saturday with other Coast Guard Sporting Events. 
Spectators should avoid parking on the north side of Jacob’s Rock Causeway. If no spaces are 
available, there are plenty of parking options near Leamy Hall (Google Leamy Hall). There is a 
staircase from Leamy Hall across the train tracks to the waterfront. 

 


